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The Lafayette County Commission met on the above date and hour for a special 
meeting. The meeting was held in the County Commissioner's Meeting Room in Mayo, 
Florida. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the County's current culvert policy 
and existing graded roads to be paved. The following members were present: 
Commissioner Lance Lamb, Dist. l; Commissioner Gail Garrard, Dist. 2; Commissioner 
Donnie Hamlin, Dist. 3; and Commissioner Earnest L. Jones, Dist. 5. 

FLOODING THROUGHOUT THE COUNTY 

The Board, along with Mr. Scott Sadler, Mr. Donnie Land, Mr. Marc Land and 
Sheriff Brian Lamb, discussed the current flooding issues on County Road 300. The 
Board discussed whether or not to open a culvert that is under CR 300 to help with the 
water on that road. They also discussed issuing a state of emergency, but decided not to 
issue one at this time. On a motion by Mr. Hamlin and a second by Mr. Jones, the Board 
voted unanimously to allow Mr. Sadler to open up the culvert if the water goes over the 
road overnight. 

ADJOURN 

On a motion by Mrs. Garrard and a second by Mr. Jones, the Board voted 
unanimously to adjourn. 

Lance Lamb, Chairman 
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